

DARC Board minutes from 6/7/2017

1. Attending: Jim, James, Lynden, Harold, Brady was late. Debbie was excused, she had a knee operation.
2. Lyn went over the PR Committee recommendations. Jim will contact Melissa at Wilson to see if we can get a give-away.
3. Harold showed the pot luck menu and signup sheet he sill pass around at Club Mtg.
4. Equipment--Lyn will bring his go-box to let visitors talk. Scott, Jim, etc. will bring 3 HF radios for Field Day.
5. James will look up logging software and make a presentation at the Club mtg.
6. Ron has logging software. Scott will let Harold know what software to use.
7. Let's get someone to take pictures of each marathon station; i.e., Lynn Bateman.
8. Check with Scott re Beaver Dam. Lyn was assigned this one?
9. James suggested "Help us help you" sign on the web site. Something simple like Dixiedonate.org or like that.
10. Lyn to find out when Kami (at City) need Flyers.
11. We talked about ham clubs at 4-H, or ROTC or middle school/high school. Sydney, James' daughter, may organize something at 4-H.
12. Think about what day to do "Radio in the Park" at DSU. The weekend after one of our Club meetings would be good; i.e., in September or October. Decide on what to call it. Jim suggested we do it for 2 or 3 months in a row.
13. At 8:44, Lyn Motioned to adjourn, Harold 2nd and all approved.